
Lynnwood Link Extension 

Meeting Notice 
July 19, 2017 

 

 

Sound Transit plans, builds and operates regional transit systems and services to improve  

mobility for Central Puget Sound. For information about Sound Transit projects or services,  

visit us online at soundtransit.org or call 1-800-201-4900 / TTY Relay: 711.  

Stream Buffer Work Neighborhood Meeting  

Residents and property owners who live or own property within 500 feet of the I-5 interchange loop where Sound 

Transit will build the light rail structure in the stream buffer of McAleer Creek are receiving this notice and meeting 

invitation. Sound Transit is providing this opportunity as a requirement of the City of Shoreline’s Critical Area 

Special Use Permit application process for the Lynnwood Link Extension project. Please join us to find out more 

about the details of the work at the I-5 Interchange at 205th Street, ask questions of staff, and provide comments 

on the project impacts to critical areas in this location.  

  

   Meeting details   

   Location: Shoreline Library 

345 NE 175th St., Shoreline 98133   

   Date: Thursday, August 3, 2017 

   Time:  Stop by any time between 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

Proposal  

In the City of Shoreline, the light rail route will run parallel to 

I-5 on the east side of the interstate. It will cross the I-5 

interchange loop and SR 104 on an elevated guideway 

approximately 60 feet above the grade of I-5. To support the 

elevated structure, four columns will be constructed along 

the west side of the interchange loop, spaced approximately 

120 feet apart. The columns and transit guideway in this 

location are entirely within State owned right-of-way. Zoning 

adjacent to State land includes R6, R24 and Community 

Business.  

For more information  

 Visit soundtransit.org/LLE. 

 Sign-up for project updates: soundtransit.org/subscribe. 

 Email Sound Transit Lynnwood Link Community Outreach at lynnwoodlink@soundtransit.org  

or call us at 206-398-5300. 

 

 

 

244th St SW NE 205th St 

 

 

Stream buffer work area in Shoreline. 

 


